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Jim Nolan

Vice President

Woodrow Development Inc.
1805 Pickwick Ave.
Glenview, Illinois 60026

Jim,

It has been a pleasure working with you and everyone from Woodrow who | have met or
spoken to. The entire process from start to finish was relatively seamless. | believe that the
communication between Woodrow and Pulte made this possible. Woodrow has been very
open and fair with the contract and any of the change orders that were written. Being able to
discuss the job and schedule on a daily basis made the build out a success.

Larry Mau was excellent, especially with putting up with me!! We spoke daily either at the site
or by phone. He committed to a schedule in the beginning, and believed in it through the entire
process. Larry was always professional with the trades and building management. Larry was
always planning ahead and keeping the completion date in mind. All change orders were
handled in stride and never affected the schedule, even if it was a late change. Larry’s follow up
has been excellent, including the punch list items. He always holds the trades accountable for
their work. It was a pleasure working with Larry and it is kind of sad that the build out is
complete and we will be moving on!!

I would highly recommend Woodrow to anyone looking to build out new space. The trade base
that Woodrow used for our job was great. They were very professional and respected each
other’s work. They were friendly and courteous not only to each other but also to Pulte
employees and the building management.

Again, thank you for not just fulfilling the contract, but for giving Pulte a great new office with a
fresh start!!
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